
Training Updates 
Recent Trainings
Substance Use Clinician Training 

This Fall, FCO piloted the Substance Use Clinician Training course through the Foundry Learning 
Centre. Two cohorts completed the self-paced training over October and November 2022 (October 31 
– November 14 & November 21 – December 2) with a total of 40 participants. The hope is to continue to 
roll this out for clinicians over the next year and onward.  

Family Peer Support Training  

Training for Family Peer Supporters was offered to 1 cohort group of 7 from October 13th – December 
8th 2022. The Family Peer Support curriculum is currently undergoing development and will be hosted 
through the Foundry Learning Centre and available to the network in early spring 2023. 

Youth Peer Support Training 

Training was offered to Youth Peer Support Workers through 2 cohorts in the Fall, 2022 (September 
29th – December 1st and October 11th – December 13th). There was a total of 17 Youth Peer Support 
Workers from across the network who joined in.  

The Youth Peer Support curriculum, version 3 has been redesigned for the Foundry Learning Centre. 
The new training will involve both self-paced e-learning as well as live virtual sessions. This training will 
be available to the network in the early spring 2023.  

A standalone self-paced learning module from the Youth Peer Support program – Explore Supports for 
Neurodiverse Youth will be available to Youth Peer Support Workers on the Foundry Learning Centre in 
February 2023. Please keep an eye out for registration opportunities for your staff! 

Walk-in-Counselling/Solution-Focused Brief Therapy (WiC/SFBT) Part 2 Training 

This January, the Services Pod provided WiC/SFBT training for service providers across the Foundry 
network. It was delivered in 2 parts: Part 1 was completed ahead of time through our Foundry 
Learning Centre as self-directed learning, and Part 2 was delivered live over Zoom with a cohort of 17 
participants. WiC/SFBT is a core part of our Foundry Service Model, so congratulations to everyone 
who completed this key training!  

Contact Christine Erschbamer for more details or if you have questions. 
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